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SCHOOL COMMUNITY UPDATES 
Last week saw the wider school community pull together beautifully behind our Year 6 

children, many of whom were taking part in SATs. Across the school children and 

adults adjusted routines and took real care in managing themselves in a way that 

ensured that those involved in testing had the perfect environment to share what 

they were capable of. We will be celebrating Year 6 as well as Year 5 (for their 

supporting role)on Friday in celebration assembly – do come along. We’ll also be 

celebrating Lily Ferris’ fabulous fund raising which you can read about on last week’s 

newsletter if you missed it.  

With our Jubilee Family Picnic and Red, White and/or Blue  Day next Thursday 26th May and our non-pupil day 

dedicated to meeting parents next Friday 27th May there are lots of ways to be an active part of our 

community between now and half term. We look forward to seeing you! 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 Jubilee Family Picnic & Dress in Red, White and/or Blue Day - Thursday 26th May  

 Non Pupil day Friday 27th May  

 Non Pupil day Monday 6th June  

 Summer Fete - Friday 8th July 

 Summer Discos - Friday 15th July 

TERM DATES 2022 – 23 

 
Autumn Term 2022 

5th September - Non Pupil Day 

6th September - First day of term 

for children 

20th and 21st October - Non Pupil 

Days 

24th – 28th October  inclusive - 

Half Term 

16th December - Last day of Autumn Term 

Spring Term 2023 

3rd January - First day of term for children 

10th February - Non Pupil Day 

13th – 17th February inclusive - Half Term  

31st March - Last day of Spring Term 

 

Summer Term 2023 

17th April - First day of term for children 

1st May - Bank Holiday 

29th May – 2nd June inclusive - Half Term 

5th June - Non-Pupil Day 

25th July - Last day of Summer Term 

THANK YOU YEAR 5 
A huge ‘thank you’ to Year 5, who last week did an amazing job of supporting the Year 6 SATs 

week. Year 5 moved out of their class into the STUDIO for the week, to provide the Year 6 

children with more space. The Year 5s collated their ideas about how they could individually 

and collectively support Year 6.  

 

Year 5 also demonstrated great flexibility in accommodating the SATs timetable, waiting for 

their break and lunchtime until the SATs had been completed. Great work Year 5! 

WE’RE STILL AFTER DRESSING UP CLOTHES  
The children have really enjoyed using the dressing up clothes at lunchtimes they have had a 

wonderful time enacting different characters. However we are now down to our last few items. 

 

If you have any spare clothes, shoes, hats that can be used for dressing up we’d be delighted to 

add them to our diminished collection. Thank you 



 

WELL DONE YEAR 6  
As many of you will be aware Year 6 undertook their SATs week last week, and what a 

success they made of it! Their approach, positive attitude and support for each other was 

an inspiration and to be admired. 

 

Everyone gave their absolute best during the week and are to be congratulated on their 

experience. Well done! 

WELL DONE TILLY IN YEAR 4 
Tilly bounced into school last week, holding a particularly important belt. Tilly explained 

that she has achieved a red belt in karate, and as a result now wears a red belt which 

she brought into show here class.  

 

It takes real determination, commitment and effort to attain new things, Tilly should be 

very proud. 

MR FRANKLIN SPOTS A SPECIAL MOMENT  
Mr Franklin shared how Jack Waller is an ‘exemplary member’ of the school community. At 

the end of lunch time Jack was in the company of a Year 1 child and he really supported the 

child in listening to Mr Franklin. Jack also modelled good listening for the Year 1 child, showed 

them how to sit down and made some really helpful comments. 

 

This enabled Jack’s friend to engage in some really important personal development. Well done Jack! 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS – ‘EVERY CHILD HAS COMFORT WITH WHO THEY ARE’ 
This week we are encouraging children to celebrate the way in which they engage with the school’s Core 

Offer, particularly how they are connecting with those around them as part of our focus on ‘good to be me’. 

Children will be spending time thinking about Relationships: Understanding friendship, family and other 

relationships, conflict resolution and communication skills. Children will also be exploring Respectful Attitudes: I 

demonstrate an understanding of mutual respect, I know that my behaviours have an effect on my rights and 

the rights of people around me. This week teachers will be paying special consideration to those children who 

demonstrate the following: 
 

‘I demonstrate self awareness when acting as part of a group’ 
 

 Mrs Galling has nominated: Alesha Adams 

 Mr Hampton has nominated: All of Year 5 

 Miss Butler has nominated: Alyssia Glanfield and Joshua Groft 

 Mrs Penn has nominated: Faith Heavens, Tristan Topliss and Louesmie Burrett 

 Mr Franklin has nominated: Summer Tate 

 Miss Cameron has nominated: Jaygo Burrett 

 Mrs Brown has nominated: Jacob Robson 

 Mrs Cousins has nominated: Thomas Tate 

 Mr Hankin has nominated: All of Year 6 

 Mrs Russell has nominated: Ryland Vaughan and Precious Pike 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Please find below the attendance information for each class last week, great effort. Well 

done! 

 

 

OVERALL  
Found B1  

SB  
Found B2  

SJP  
Year 1  

RH  
Year 2  

IF  
Year 3  

SB 
Year 4  

MC  
Year 5  

JM  
Year 6  

GH  
95.6% 93.4% 88.7% 91.9% 96.3% 99.3% 98.6% 96.7% 97.9% 

SAFEGUARDING – EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY 

If you are concerned about a child or if you need help parenting your child you can call 0345 

155 1071 or email mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk. Out of hours please call 0845 6000 388. If it is 

an emergency dial 999. Should you have any safeguarding concerns the Designated 

Safeguarding Leads at the school are: Mrs Galling and Mr Hampton. 
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